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ARE YOU READY FOR NEXT YEAR?

If you're a business owner, you know that fall brings more than
apple cider, pumpkin patches, and cooler weather - it is also a time
to plan for next year! As you prepare your company for 2023, what
are your goals and priorities?
 
If finding a supplier that will be a partner in your success makes the
list, then it sounds like you're ready to harvest a relationship with
KEP! At KEP, our customers' goals and priorities are ours too.
That's what true partnerships are made of!
 
 Learn more about what to expect when you partner with KEP > 

SERVICE YOU CAN SEE!

We're thankful to have such a hardworking person in Tammy's
position! Who else could multitask with such precision, not letting
anything fall through the cracks? We've never found anyone quite
like Tammy! This can-do attitude benefits KEP AND our customers!
 
It’s because of people like Tammy that our order input and billing is
always completed accurately and on time. That’s just the KEP way
– a true partnership.
 
Learn more about working with KEP today >

MADE HERE, TRUSTED EVERYWHERE

“KEP’s customer service is a pleasure to work with and consistently
helpful, and their products are outstanding! We acquired Kent as a
supplier about 15 years ago. I am so thankful for KEP’s
commitment to American manufacturing that helped us with our
goal of an “All-American” product. Our business was surprisingly
strong during the pandemic. KEP backed us up at a time when,
finally, everyone wanted “made in the USA!”
 
Patti B.
Sports and Recreation Company
 
Learn more about our partnership >

ALWAYS GIVING 100%

Meet Derek Dunn, currently an Extrusion Operator at our Mogadore
facility. Derek has been with KEP for three years, and over that time
he’s worked a handful of other positions such as a Tender (general
labor), a Utility Operator, and a Custom Dip Operator all at our Kent
facility.
 
Learn more about Derek >

THE REASON FOR THE SEASON

Our September anniversaries are certainly something to talk about!
While we love the exciting events fall brings – football games,
bonfires, and the turning of leaves – nothing tops our talented team
member anniversaries! Out of all the talented team members that
we're celebrating, we'd like to give a shout-out to Connie
Dusenberry and Anne Miller for reaching 20 years at KEP! Karen
Raber and Mary Wills are also getting closer to the 45 year mark –
WOW! We are also thankful for newer team members like
Christopher Smith and Muhammad Al Saffat for reaching one year
this month. Thanks to this group of people for all you do!
 
See all September anniversaries >

STAY IN THE LOOP!

Follow us on LinkedIn and Facebook to get the latest KEP news
and stories throughout the month!

LinkedIn Facebook

See previous newsletters and subscribe to stay up-to-date. |
www.kentelastomer.com/newsletter-archive/
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